
 

 

The beauty of web-based registration is that you can choose the classes you 

like. Class Changes will become almost non existent. 

 

We understand on rare occasions circumstances do arise where class 

changes are needed. Should you need to change a class this will be possible 

through a Parent – Counselor – Student Meeting. These changes are possible 

depending upon the availability of seats in any given class. 


